
  
 

CYFM retreat staff attends Archdiocesan workshop on youth ministry 
Yonkers, NY -- On Saturday, September 15th, four of CYFM’s Cap Corps Volunteers, Executive Director Tom Brinkmann, and 

Chaplain Fr. Erik Lenhart took part in a youth ministry workshop run by the Archdiocese of New York’s Office of Youth 

Ministry. The team was blessed to have the opportunity to lead the morning prayer, which they did. 

CYFM invites Capuchins, their parishioners to 

events of fellowship, familial faith 
 

Capuchins continue to offer encounters with living God in 

fifth decade of youth, family ministry 
 

GARRISON, NY – Capuchin Youth & Family Ministries 

(CYFM) is priming for another exciting fall of programming 

at our retreat center in Garrison, and we would love to see 

many of our brother friars and Capuchin parish parishioners. 

The next few months will bring opportunities for teens, as 

well as their extended families, to encounter the living God 

and grow in Catholic fellowship within their nuclear and 

greater Church family.                          Article… 
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DDA: Girls [October 12-14]; Boys [November 9-11] 

7th/8th grade overnight on Prayer [October 20-21] 

Family & Friends Service Retreat [November 2-4] 

 
For more information, please call CYFM at [854] 424-
3609 or e-mail Judi Scherer at judicyfm@optonline.com 
 

Fr. Ernie Bernard, OFM Cap. prays over a 

retreatant on DDA 253 in March. 

Article… 
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